
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 10th June 2024 

 

 
Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 

 
Lunch menu – Week 1. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 3rd June 2024 
3C – 96.67%               3W – 96.79% 
 
No updates from Year 3. 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 14th June at 9:10am. The children 
receiving awards are:  
 
3C 
Sophie 
Isaac W 
Remmie 
 
 
 
3W 
Blake J 
Stanley P 
Finley L 
 
 
 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 3rd June 2024 
4K – 97.33%               4M – 94.33% 
 
Next week, Year 4 will be completing their times tables MTC test. The children have 
been making fantastic progress with their times tables knowledge and many are 
achieving the 25/25 required pass mark. However, there are still a number of 
children who are not quite there. The children are practising daily in school. 
However, it would benefit all of our children to be practising these daily at home as 
well, until the test has been completed. Please can we ask for your support in 
preparing our children for this important national test by practising the MTC daily at 
home. The test should take no longer than 5 minutes to complete. They can practise 
this on TTRS using the Soundcheck, which all of them are familiar with. 
 

 

Brackenwood Junior School 

Learning for Life 



Some of our children did not have their PE kits in school this week for PE. Please can 
we ask that they bring these into school on Monday ready for our lessons. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Mrs Kavanagh and Miss McKinney 
 
 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 14th June at 9:10am. The children 
receiving awards are:  
 
 
4M 
Natalia Z 
Oscar W 
Heidi S 
 
 
 
4K 
Coby  
Jude 
Poppy  
 
 
 
 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 3rd June 2024 
5W – 97.78%               5WO – 96.3% 
 
It is summer but as the British weather is so 'hit and miss' children still need to have 
a light rain coat with them in school every day.  
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 14th June at 9:10am. The children 
receiving awards are:  
 
5W 
Luca 
 
 
5WO 
Sophia 
Flynn 
Annie 
Thai 
 
 
 
 



Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 3rd June 2024 
6D – 89.35%               6LW – 93.44% 
 
Year 6 have had the most amazing time at PGL.  All of the children showed great 
team work, resilience and bravery, taking part in the wide range of activities PGL 
had to offer.  They have all shown great strength and courage and it has been lovely 
watching them support each other to try new things and watch friendships blossom.  
 
  
 
Due to Year 6 being at PGL this week, parents of the children detailed 
below are invited to join us in our celebration assembly on Friday 14th 
June at 9:10am. The children receiving awards are:  
 
6D 
Alexis S 
Chloe S 
Keira W 
 
 
6LW 
Kayla L 
Rayley P 
Jaxx C 
 
 

 


